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Charging Policy

Payment of Fees: 

All three year olds are eligible for up to 15 hours funded child care per week in the term following their third birthday.  

Some will be eligible to 30hrs per week. These additional hours are only available to eligible parents. In order for parents to access this funding they are required to prove their eligibility themselves by applying using the DfE website (Digital Childcare Service). They will then bring this code, beginning with 5000, into Preschool along with both parents’ national insurance numbers and the child’s birth certificate to enable the preschool to confirm eligibility and use the code to access the funding.

Eligibility will be checked by the preschool 6 times per year and if a child is no longer eligible for the additional funding the notice period as per the DfE guidance will be applied.

Some 2 year olds are eligible for 15 hours funded child care per week in certain family situations. Parents are to contact their Health Visitor or www.childcarechoices.gov.uk for further information.

If a child should leave this setting part way through the year, we request that the parents/carers give the settling four weeks’ notice in writing. The parents/carers must pay any money owing within 28 days or further charges will be incurred.

All fees for a term will be paid before the end of that term, apart from the Summer Term which parents/carers agree to clear by the end of the June of that term. 

The details required to make a bank payment will be sent to parents with their first invoice. You can also pay via childcare vouchers. 

Charges will still be applicable for children who are absent due to sickness or holidays. They will also be applicable for sessions when the pre-school is unable to open due to exceptional circumstances beyond our control e.g. extreme weather. This is due to having to cover the costs related to staffing, premises etc. 

If payment is not made on time a reminder will be sent. Following a second reminder the child will be unable to attend the pre-school until the payment is received and their place will be regrettably withdrawn within a week of non-payment. 
Charges will be made for children who are collected late. The first ten minutes will not be charged, £5 per   5 minutes will be charged thereafter. Parents will be invoiced for this time and invoices must be paid by the end of that week.
If any issues arise regarding payment please speak to the Finance Officer where we will look to support you wherever possible in finding a payment plan which is suitable for you and the school.  

Snack and Craft payments are a voluntary donation. Children are welcome to bring in their own healthy snacks. Milk and water are provided free of charge to all children.
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